
 

December 1, 2020 

Principal's Pen  

Welcome back to our post-Thanksgiving  and pre-Christmas days of school.  I am so grateful for 

the Lord's protection over our students.  I trust that a lingering spirit of being thankful will be 

with us in the days ahead. God has been so good to us!  As we pause to ponder that goodness, it 

is hard not to enumerate His many blessings. We had outstanding attendance of healthy 

students for our first day back, and we rejoice in that blessing. 

I am so grateful for the wonderful help we had in hosting our annual Thanksgiving Feast.  Our 

PIE leaders, Glenda and Patricia, did such a great job planning, organizing, and hosting the 

event.  All had a great time. 

Our annual Christmas program will be hosted on Friday, December 11.  For any who care to 

watch it online rather than in person, we will plan to broadcast it on our facebook page.  

We continue to clean the school diligently, encourage all to wash and sanitize hands, and to wear 

masks when not social distancing. Working together, we can profitably enjoy these next three 

weeks together. 

Stay encouraged, 

Dr. C 

Important Calendar Events Coming Up: 

Dec. 1 Basketball at Rock Springs:  MSG 4:00 p.m.; MSB 5:00 p.m.;  

VG 6:15 p.m.;  VB 7:30 p.m.; DT 2:30; RT 10:30 p.m. 

Dec. 4 Basketball home against Sugar Hill:  MSG 4:00 p.m.; MSB 5:00 p.m.; 

VG 6:15 p.m.; VB 7:30 p.m. 

Dec. 5 Junior Class Fundraiser Event 

Dec. 7-9 Frosty Shop 

Dec. 8 Basketball home against Peoples:  MSG 4:00 p.m.;  MSB 5:00 p.m.;  

VG 6:15 p.m.;  VB 7:30 p.m. 

 

 

Teacher Appreciation Offering 

A special offering ​to be divided among our teachers to show our love and              

appreciation for them will be taken at the Christmas program, Friday,  

December 11. Be thinking of what you can contribute to show your appreciation             

for all they do. If you do not plan ​to attend the Christmas program but would like to                  

contribute to the special offering, please give your contribution by check or cash             

through the school office or through our business office.  

 

 

  



https://forms.gle/zWsfWyNwBqBTs2wm7

